

October 8, 2009

Ms. Shannon Tuch, RLA Assistant Director, Planning and Development P.O. Box 7148 Asheville, NC 28802

Re: Project Processing BP#08-3024 (Parkside Condos)

Dear Ms. Tuch:

In response to your letter dated August 12, 2008 giving notice that there were currently two open building permits for the same property (20 Spruce Street), please be advised that we would like to withdraw the Permit for the Level II project so that we may proceed with construction under the Permit #09-3859 for the Restaurant Upfit.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ross A. Franklin